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July 18, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Hope children have enjoyed a much-needed 

short summer break. 

 

The COVID-19 outbreak has led to the 

closure of schools for the second consecutive 

academic year, which has undoubtedly 

obstructed the learning of the students. This 

massive closure presents a daunting challenge 

for the school, students and the parents. The school is leaving no stone unturned, to 

make this time a productive and happy one for our students.  

 

You should be proud of your school to be the first one, going online as soon as schools 

were forced to close last year in 2020. Now at this point in time, we would seek your 

cooperation to provide fruitful academic experiences for our children through online 

teaching. 

 

With so much free time, keeping children on a routine is important. We are working 

hard to engage students through online 

classes, digital learning, art and craft, quiz, 

writing skills, yoga workshops and other 

school activities. We solicit your support, and 

request you to make all necessary 

arrangements at home, so that children can 

attend the online sessions with ease. The 

learning can happen only if you take up a 

supportive role and spend little time with your ward to ensure that he attends all the 

classes without fail, submits his assignments, projects and other work on time and 

follows teachers’ instructions carefully. 
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We are still not sure when the regular classes will resume, we have new challenges to 

face, so we request you to be a part of this new age learning and support us whole 

heartedly. 

 

Furthermore, we believe children can gain a set of skill from you, others in the family 

and from the digital medium that they weren’t going to learn in school.  

Please stay home to help contain the spread of the novel coronavirus, follow all 

COVID norms, and be safe!  

 Regards 

 

 

 

Principal  
 

 

 

 

                                                                            Online Classes start again from 19/07/2021 


